
Colebrook Senior and Community Center

Advisory Board Meeting

Minutes of April 7, 2014

Present: R. Aubel, E. Lestinsky, H. Lestinsky, J. Kubiak, C. Sherwood, J. Fredsall, S. Cantwell, T. McKeon

Absent: R. Grigg, J. Alciati, H.L. Plager, B. Cormier

Meeting called to order 7:00 PM. 

Financial and Selectman’s report: Tom went over financial report explaining increase in expenses of equipment and furnishings, heat; and income increases with grants, contributions, fundraising. After the van purchase there should be no more major expenses in the near future. New furnace is in the Town’s capital budget which should reduce the cost of heat. We are applying for more funding from Draper Fund towards van purchase. We need more participants in exercise programs to offset costs. $5K gift received from Thompson Trust.

Director’s report: Janet asked for OK on Chicken Dinner price. Board agreed to keep it at $12.00 but may go up on Corned Beef Dinner. We need more volunteers for lunch. Seats are still available for the NY trip. Barbara is looking at planning summer lunch programs for kids and parents.

Carol continues to work on scheduling lunch speakers and looking at ways to increase interest and participation. She is getting info to newspapers and radio stations.

Next meeting is Monday May 5th at 7:00 PM. 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Susanne Cantwell


